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February 6, 2017 
 
 
 
Ms. Melanie Bachman, 
Acting Executive Director  
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
  

Re: DOCKET NO. 458 – Florida Tower Partners LLC d/ba/ North Atlantic 
Tower, LLC application for a Certificate of Environmental 
Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance and 
operation of a telecommunications facility located at 62-64 Codfish 
Hill Road, Bethel, Connecticut. Change to Development and 
Management Plan 

 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 
 The Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”) granted a certificate for the 
above referenced docket to North Atlantic Tower (“NAT”) on September 17, 
2015. NAT hereby provided notice to start construction on October 15, 2016.  
During the construction NAT personnel were notified by the town of Bethel there 
was a problem with erosion control measures at the site. The erosion control 
measures that were noted on the plans were in place at the time of concern. A 
letter dated January 26, 2017 from the town of Bethel noted a “Notice of Violation 
and Order to Remedy” was sent to NAT. The very next week NAT had an 
engineer on site to determine the things that needed to be remedied. Enclosed 
with this letter is memorandum and marked up set of plans to remedy the 
“violation”.   
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.  
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Keith Coppins 
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